
 

Councillor William Richmond 
Chairman 
Norfolk Police and Crime Panel  
Norfolk County Council 
Martineau Lane 
Norwich 
NR1 2DH 
  Our Ref: LG/MS/TS    

Direct Dial: 01953 424455 
 12th October 2020 

Dear Councillor Richmond  
 
Police and Crime Commissioner for Norfolk – Annual Report 2019-20 
 
Thank you for your letter dated 1st October 2020, confirming the Panel’s endorsement 
of the draft Annual Report.  
 
I note the Panel’s recommendation with regard to the #Impact campaign and confirm 
that this will be considered and I will provide an update on progress in due course. 
 
By way of background, Police, Fire and Public Health have met and it was agreed that 
a small project team will be set up to look at the next generation of delivery products 
for young drivers. The agreement was that #Impact needs refreshing or superseding 
with an updated product, including virtual technology. We are not the lead partners in 
this, so will keep tracking progress and provide an update to Panel members in due 
course. 

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you and members of the Panel for their 
continued support.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Lorne Green 
Police and Crime Commissioner 

  

 

 




